· Harrison High school will be hosting Virtual Transition Talks for Parents every Friday in February and March from 8:30 to 9:30.  Harrison Counselors will be on hand at these virtual meetings to help parents who have questions about High School and Registration.  Here is the meeting link:
Join the meeting now
Meeting ID: 275 551 306 820
Passcode: br2Bi9BG

